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Notice to the Customers of New London Water Utility
Water main flushing and fire hydrant inspections
will continue for the next 2 months. Fire hydrant
inspections assure fire hydrants will function
properly when called upon in an emergency. Water
main flushing improves water quality by removing
sediment that can accumulate in the water main
through time. Veolia Water, the contract operator of
the New London Water Utility, will be flushing and
inspecting hydrants throughout the distribution
system during the months of May & June. Beware
of utility workers flowing fire hydrants and
working along the roadways. Signs will be placed
along the roads in active flushing areas.
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Flushing will be conducted during the day and at
night throughout the system. As a result of this
procedure, some customers may notice
discoloration in the water and/ or lower than normal
water pressure.

If discoloration occurs, run the cold water for 5 to
10 minutes. If the water does not clear up, turn off
the water for 10-20 minutes and try the procedure
again. If the problem persists, customers should
call the office 860- 447-5222 during regular
business hours, 8:30 A.M. until 4:00 P.M.
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